
RMC AUXILIARY LUNCHEON/
MEETING
Our next luncheon/meeting is scheduled for Monday, February 
25 in the Ripon Medical Center Green Lake Room at 12 p.m. 
Lisa Koeppen, Community Blood Center account manager, is the 
guest speaker. She has been with the Community Blood Center 
for more than 20 years. She has seen many changes and growth 
over the years in the blood industries. Koeppen loves to educate 
the community, and enlighten others about the need and 
benefits of donating blood.

The cost for the luncheon is $7 and can be paid at the door. 
Reservations made and not honored will be charged the cost of 
the lunch. 

RSVP to Kim Bresser no later than Tuesday, February 19 by calling 
(920) 745-3670 or by e-mail at Kimberly.Bresser@ssmhealth.com. 
Please indicate if you have any special dietary needs. 

MESSAGE FROM THE 
PRESIDENT
Happy New Year!

It has been a very successful and busy year for all the Auxiliary 
members, volunteers, board members and staff that contributed 
in 2018. I want to thank you all for your dedication, time and effort 
you spent on these projects and events accomplished in 2018. It is 
the cooperation and collaboration from all of you that we were able 
make it all happen. Let’s keep the momentum going! 

Our fund-raisers were busy and prosperous. Lights of Love, 
brat fry sales, bake sales, flower and mum sales, plus other 
miscellaneous sales, generated a significant amount of dollars 
we could give back to Ripon Medical Center. I am happy we were 
able to contribute to keeping the Ripon Opioid Initiative in Ripon 
for another year.  Please check the 2018 fund-raising report and 
treasurer’s report for more details. 

In order to keep the RMC Auxiliary active, viable and possible, 
I am inviting you all to give some thought to what you can 
contribute to this cause. We need to continue to recruit new 
members. 

We also are in search of a new fund-raising chair. If you know 
anyone who might be interested, please contact a board 
member. It is with the collaboration of all good minds that we 
can continue with these worthwhile projects. It does not have 
to be a long-term commitment to achieve some of these. Just a 
few hours on small projects are helpful. The more help we have, 
the easier it is to accomplish and meet our goals. I thank you all 
for your time you donate to RMC Auxiliary! Watch for events and 
news in the newsletter.

Scholarship applications have been sent out to the schools. 
March 15 is the deadline to return them. We will continue to give 
three $1,000 scholarships to students who desire to pursue a 
career in the medical field.

I want to thank Jackie Halverson for all her years as a member 
of RMC Auxiliary - five of those years as president. She also held 
offices at the district and state level. She is retiring from the 
board as the fund-raising chairperson to pursue some well-
deserved R&R! Best wishes to you Jackie!

Some dates to mark on your calendars are:  

RMC Auxiliary Luncheon: February 25, Ripon Medical Center, 
noon 

Treats for Sweets Sale: February 13, Ripon Medical Center. 
Cookies, chocolate goodies and candies are welcome, and can 
be dropped off on Tuesday, February 12 in the volunteer room 
at Ripon Medical Center. Some volunteers will be needed to 
package treats on February 12 at 12 p.m. in the volunteer room.

The Flower Basket Sale will begin in February. Watch for order 
forms in the newsletter. They will also be available at the Ripon 
Medical Center information desk and gift shop.

Collective Goods and Book Sale: February 20

District Spring Meeting: March 26. We are honored to be hosting 
this meeting at Ripon Medical Center, and hope many of you can 
join us!  

Advocacy Day in Madison: April 17

Blessings and have a healthy 2019.

Barb Miller, President
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TREASURER’S REPORT
Financial Report December 31, 2018
The financial report at September 30, 2018 is for the first quarter 
of our fiscal year. During this quarter, we had a Nutman sale, a 
brat fry and a mum sale. All of these fund-raisers are on track 
with what we budgeted. 

Membership dues are below budget. We need nine more paid 
members to make our budget. Four members will attend the 
state convention in October and five members will attend the 
district meeting in October.  

Gift shop sales were 10 percent below last year at this time. 
We have many new things in the gift shop and expect sales to 
increase accordingly. 

We sent an additional $90 to 
Ripon Medical Center to be 
added to money leftover from 
the water wall donation to 
purchase a set of barbells for 
the RMC Wellness Center. We 
also sent $10,000 to Drug Free 
Communities for the Ripon 
Opioid Initiative.  

We had $13,738.25 in cash at 
the end of September.  

Bobbie Pollesch, Treasurer

			   	 Quarter Actual	 Year to Date Actual	 Annual Budget

INCOME		  
Fund-Raising	   $8,073.45 	  $11,623.95 	  $17,085.00  
Donations	 513.50 	  586.75 	               300.00  
Membership Dues	                 30.00 	               690.00 	               750.00   
Gift Shop Sales	            14,705.06 	         20,164.47 	         39,475.00  
Total Income	   $23,322.01 	  $33,065.17 	  $57,610.00 

EXPENSES			    
Fund-Raising Expenses	  $169.04 	  $2,319.89 	  $5,208.00  
Luncheons	     -   	  75.95 	                        -    
State Conventions/District Meetings	                    197.00 	                 33.00 	                 (1.00)  
Organization Expenses	         - 	       54.00 	      169.00   
Gift Shop Expenses	               7,044.47 	         11,964.08 	         29,177.00  
Total Expenses	            $7,850.42 	  $15,586.83 	  $35,903.00 

NET INCOME BEFORE DISTRIBUTIONS	   $15,471.59 	  $17,478.34 	  $21,707.00  

DISTRIBUTIONS		   
Scholarships	  -     	 - 	    3,000.00  
Donations for Ripon Medical Center	                    180.00 	         10,270.00 	         18,250.00   
Total Distributions	   $180.00 	  $10,270.00 	  $21,250.00  

NET INCOME AFTER DISTRIBUTIONS	  $15,291.59 	  $7,208.34 	  $457.00 

CASH BALANCES		  $26,710.94 

RMC Auxiliary, Inc. Treasurer’s Report - Quarter and Six Months Ended December 31, 2018



FUND-RAISING REPORT
2018 was another successful fundraising year for the RMC 
Auxiliary.  We raised $13,480.66 after expenses, 9.5 percent 
more than last year and 18 percent more than budgeted.  

We did not have a candle sale or a purse sale this year, but 
a new fund-raiser, the Treats for Sweets in February, raised 
$812.75, which more than made up for the discontinued events. 
Thank you to all who helped make these fund-raisers a success.   

Bobbie Pollesch, Treasurer

	 Calendar	 Calendar	 Calendar	 Calendar	 Calendar	 Budget	
Event	 2014	 2015	 2016	 2017	 2018	 2018 
Lights of Love Income	       3,473.00 	       3,280.00 	       3,950.00 	       3,520.00 	         3,375.00 	         3,500.00  
Lights of Love Expenses	          (79.20)	        (129.55)	        (125.00)	           (55.21)	           (200.00)	          (125.00) 
Net Lights of Love Proceeds	       3,393.80 	       3,150.45 	       3,825.00 	       3,464.79 	         3,175.00 	         3,375.00    
Raffle Income	       1,681.00 	       1,985.00 	       2,210.00 	       2,850.00 	         3,321.00 	         3,000.00   
Raffle Expense	       (130.68)	        (156.66)	        (150.45)	         (197.16)	           (226.04)	          (235.00) 
Net Raffle Proceeds	       1,550.32 	       1,828.34 	       2,059.55 	       2,652.84 	         3,094.96 	         2,765.00   
Bake Sale - Christmas - Income	          639.00 	                    -   	          741.67 	           416.75 	             728.00 	             600.00   
Bake Sale Expense	                    -   	                    -   	                    -   	                    -   	            (58.00)	                      -    
Net Bake Sale Proceeds	          639.00 	                    -   	          741.67 	           416.75 	             670.00 	             600.00  
Bake Sale - Spring	                   -   	                    -   	          210.00 	                    -   	  	                      -     
Treats for Sweets	   	  	  	  	             819.00 	                      -    
Treats for Sweets Expense				     	 6.25  	  -    
Net Treats for Sweets Proceeds	   	  	  	  	             812.75 	                      -    
Candle Sale	          100.00 	          100.00 	          105.24 	           129.43 	                      -   	            100.00  
Brat Fry Sales	       1,282.17 	       1,682.55 	       3,287.26 	       2,230.11 	         2,192.13 	         1,840.00   
Brat Fry Expenses 	  	        	 (952.29)	         (610.51)	           (790.69)	          (550.00) 
Net Brat Fry Proceeds	      1,282.17 	       1,682.55 	       2,334.97 	       1,619.60 	         1,401.44 	         1,290.00   
Book Fair	                   -   	          161.77 	          300.49 	           260.62 	             224.10 	                      -     
Nutman	          404.27 	          575.13 	          601.97 	           658.56 	             774.33 	             750.00  
Uniform and Linen Sale	          219.95 	          335.00 	          100.00 	           474.00 	             667.82 	             325.00  
Purse Sale	         194.50 	          162.50 	                    -   	           116.25 	                      -   	                     -    
Community Days Book Sales	         805.00 	       1,096.53 	          748.94 	           565.00 	             253.76 	                      -    
Flower Basket Sale 	  	       	 2,635.00 	       2,600.00 	         3,748.00 	         2,600.00  
Flower Basket Expense	  	  	    (1,752.50)	     (1,771.25)	       (2,552.50)	       (1,771.00) 
Net Flower Basket Proceeds	                   -   	                    -   	          882.50 	           828.75 	         1,195.50 	             829.00  
Mum Sale	  	  	                    -   	       2,837.00 	         2,858.00 	         3,500.00  
Mum Sale Expense	  	  	                    -   	     (1,716.00)	       (1,647.00)	       (2,118.00) 
Net Mum Sale Proceeds	  	  	                    -   	       1,121.00 	         1,211.00 	         1,382.00  
Bakeware Sales       	  987.24 	                    -   	                    -   	                    -   	  	                      -    
Totals	   10,348.36 	       9,092.27 	    11,910.33 	     12,307.59 	       13,480.66 	       11,416.00   

RMC Auxiliary, Inc. Fund-Raising



WHAT’S NEW AT 
RIPON MEDICAL 
CENTER
We have a lot going on at Ripon 
Medical Center these days - all exciting 
developments to help us continue 
our efforts to grow and offer as many 
services as possible at a local level. I’m proud to share with 
you but a few of these key advancements.

Joint Commission Survey
Ripon Medical Center completed a successful Joint 
Commission survey in early December. Everyone did a stellar 
job and we are grateful for their involvement.  This was a 
positive testament to the wonderful work done daily at Ripon 
Medical Center.  It is with appreciation of the staff, leaders 
both at Ripon Medical Center and Agnesian HealthCare, and 
providers for the wonderful survey results and for the quality 
of care provided daily to our patients. 

Here are a few comments that were expressed by the Joint 
Commission surveyors: 

•	 Engaged staff

•	 Have a lot of best practices 

•	 Keep up the great work on Chasing Zero (harm to patients’ 
initiatives)

The surveyors were thankful for being so helpful, and that 
they were great to work with being willing to share and ask 
questions.

Walk with a Doc
Agnesian HealthCare’s Walk with a Doc program at Ripon 
High School (summer months at Ripon Medical Center) is 
just entering into its second year, continuing to increase 
incentives for community members to join. Called Walk with a 
Doc, Agnesian HealthCare providers encourage their patients 
to join them for an opportunity to walk and have one-on-one 
time. Walk with a Doc is an international program designed 
by a board-certified cardiologist. Since its inception, Ripon 
participants can join for free. They can now sign up as an 
official member of the program at no cost and receive a 
T-shirt. In addition, they are able to record their miles walked 
to earn quarterly prizes, such as gift cards and waiving 
the RMC Wellness Center joiner fee. In addition, free blood 
pressure checks are available Tuesdays and Thursdays. Ripon 
Medical Center providers are walking on the first, second and 
third Wednesdays of each month, and the third and fourth 
Tuesdays from 6 to 7 p.m., and Thursdays from 5 to 6 p.m. For 
more information, call the Health Resource Center at  
926-4960 or visit agnesian.com/walk-with-a-doc.

VOLUNTEER NEWS 
AND NOTES
With the turn of a page, the calendars flip to 
2019, and we look forward to a new year, new 
beginnings, a fresh start, and a calendar full 
of projects and ways to get involved. Please 
be sure to make note of these upcoming RMC 
Auxiliary event dates:  

•	 Wednesday, January 30: Nutman Sale 

•	 Thursday, January 31: PRN Uniform & Linen Sale

•	 Tuesday, February 12: Noon - Drop off & packaging baked goods 

•	 Wednesday, February 13: Treats for Your Sweets Auxiliary Bake 
Sale 

•	 Wednesday, February 20: Collective Goods Book Sale 

•	 Monday, February 25: Auxiliary Luncheon

•	 Tuesday, March 26: District Spring Meeting - hosted at Ripon 
Medical Center

•	 Thursday, April 4: Nutman Sale

•	 Monday, April 8: PTK Sale 11 a.m. to 5 p.m. - NEW vendor to 
Ripon Medical Center! Found at state convention, this vendor 
features fun accessories, clothing and jewelry! 

•	 Tuesday, April 9: PTK Sale 9 a.m. to 1 p.m.

To RSVP for the February 25 luncheon, call or e-mail me by Tuesday, 
February 19, at Kimberly.Bresser@ssmhealth.com or (920) 745-
3670. Please remember: if you RSVP that you will be attending 
but do not show up, you will be billed for your meal. This policy 
is in place because we order the food on the RSVP date and we 
are billed for it. (If you cancel your reservation before the RSVP 
deadline, you will not be billed for your meal.) 

On the volunteer services side of things, please save Thursday, 
April 11, for the annual Agnesian HealthCare volunteers 
appreciation luncheon at the Fond du Lac Holiday Inn. This event is 
open to all volunteers and the RMC Auxiliary members. Join us for 
lunch and a day of celebrating all you do for us!

Additionally, if your New Year’s resolution was to get involved, or 
you’re just looking for a way to give back or get out of the house, 
I have a few volunteer spots available at the information desk, 
hospitality/comfort cart passing and the new inpatient greeter role. 
If you’d like to learn more or sign up to help, please contact me. 

I pray your 2019 is filled with health and happiness,

Kim Bresser, Volunteer Coordinator, Ripon Medical Center & 
Waupun Memorial Hospital



New Trees
Thanks to a generous donation from The Foundation at Ripon 
Medical Center, new fruit trees have been planted on the Ripon 
Medical Center campus. These trees will complement the RMC 
Wellness Walkway and help to create a sustainable garden for 
the benefit of those who use the walking path to support their 
overall health and well-being.

Pathway to Excellence
Ripon Medical Center has successfully submitted its first 
Pathway to Excellence nomination from the American Nurses 
Credentialing Center. The Pathway to Excellence designation 
identifies the elements of work environments where nurses can 
flourish. A designation would substantiate the professional 
satisfaction of nurses at Ripon Medical Center and identify it as 
one of the best places to work. The next phase in this process 
for designation is for the Ripon Medical Center nursing team to 
complete a survey in the next couple months.

InformaCast Emergency Mass Notification 
System
During emergency situations, every minute counts. Calling 
in critical staff for any emergency is essential to an effective 
response. Agnesian HealthCare is introducing InformaCast 
to help reduce the time and steps needed to send a mass 
notification for an incident that will require more staff than 
available on-site at the time. Alerts are generated from a web 
console, and sent to recipients by text, phone call or e-mail. 
It increases the speed, reach and success rate of emergency 
notification communications to get critical information to the 
people that need it. During an emergency, notifications can 
request a response to see who is safe, who needs help and who 
is able to assist. 

DeAnn Thurmer, President & Chief Nursing Officer, Ripon Medical 
Center and Waupun Memorial Hospital

PUBLIC POLICY EDUCATION 
UPDATE
Happy New Year. We are all looking forward to a great 2019! 
President Donald Trump has passed a bill for Medicare to make 
all hospitals post prices for all services rendered so, if you as a 
patient want to pick the least costly hospital you could. A patient 
now can see the charges and pick the doctor and hospital they 
want. It should all be posted on the web or ask the hospital to 
give it to you. Wisconsin is now and always has been on top of 
it with a program called Price Point with prices. Our biggest 
concern is how much we will pay out of pocket, number one 
question we all ask.

Sandy Krueger, Public Policy Education, Chairperson

SEWING COMMITTEE
A special thank you to Mary Park who volunteered to knit fidget 
sleeves for patients with Alzheimer’s. I am continuing to sew 
breast cancer comfort pillows as they are often requested by 
staff.

Also thank you to those volunteers that continue to donate time 
and materials to keep our supply cupboard stocked. Still can use 
some sewing volunteers. Let me know if you can help with some 
simple projects.

Linda Stellmacher, Chairperson, Sewing

TREATS FOR YOUR SWEETS 
BAKE SALE 
The RMC Auxiliary is hosting its second annual Valentine’s Day 
Bake Sale on Wednesday, February 13 from 9 a.m. until gone at 
Ripon Medical Center. Come and buy treats for your sweets! 

Baked items such as valentine cookies and candy and other 
chocolate items are needed. Chocolate is the theme for the 
event! Drop off is from 9 a.m. to 12 p.m. on Tuesday, February 12 
in the Ripon Medical Center volunteer room. Bring your items in 
bulk and they will be to be packaged at the hospital. 

Workers and bakers are needed! Contact Audrey Kelma at (920) 
748-7975 or Joan Amend at (920) 294-6968 if you can help. 

GIFT SHOP
We had a very successful holiday season at the gift shop. It was 
a good year, thanks to YOU!  Let’s make 2019 even better!

We will do our best to fill our shelves with just that “right 
something” you will be looking for this year. Remember to 
stop in and buy your sweetheart some Hughes’ Chocolates for 
Valentine’s Day!

We look forward to seeing you all in the gift shop. A special 
thanks to all our volunteers that make it an enjoyable and 
profitable place to be!

We wish you many blessings in the New Year.

Mary Schieffer, Chairperson, Gift Shop



COMMUNITY HEALTH 
EDUCATION
Mental Illness and the Family: Recognizing Warning Signs and 
How to Cope 

Most people believe that mental disorders are rare and “happen 
to someone else.”  In fact, mental disorders are common and 
widespread.  An estimated 54 million Americans suffer from 
some form of mental disorder in a given year.

Most families are not prepared to cope with learning their loved 
one has a mental illness. It can be physically and emotionally 
trying, and can make us feel vulnerable to the opinions and 
judgments of others.

If you think you or someone you know may have a mental or 
emotional issue, it is important to remember there is hope and help.

What is mental illness?

A mental illness is a disease that causes mild to severe 
disturbances in thought and/or behavior, resulting in an inability 
to cope with life’s ordinary demands and routines. 

There are more than 200 classified forms of mental illness. Some 
of the more common disorders are depression, bipolar disorder, 
dementia, schizophrenia and anxiety disorders. Symptoms may 
include changes in mood, personality, personal habits and/or 
social withdrawal.

Mental health concerns may be related to excessive stress due 
to a particular situation or series of events. As with cancer, 
diabetes and heart disease, mental illnesses are often physical 
as well as emotional and psychological. Mental illnesses may be 
caused by a reaction to environmental stresses, genetic factors, 
biochemical imbalances or a combination of these. With proper 
care and treatment, many individuals learn to cope or recover 
from a mental illness or emotional disorder.

To hear personal descriptions of mental illness, visit  
http://www.mentalhealthamerica.net/feelslike

Warning signs and symptoms

To learn more about symptoms that are specific to a particular 
mental illness, search under Mental Health Information or refer 
to the Mental Health America brochure on that illness. The 
following are signs that your loved one may want to speak to a 
medical or mental health professional.

It is especially important to pay attention to sudden changes 
in thoughts and behaviors. Also keep in mind that the onset of 
several of the symptoms below, and not just any one change, 
indicates a problem that should be assessed. The symptoms 
below should not be due to recent substance use or another 
medical condition.

Visit the Mental Health America web site for more information: 
http://www.mentalhealthamerica.net/recognizing-warning-signs

Barb Benkoski, Chairperson, Community Health Education

FLOWER BASKET SALE
THINK SPRING! Our fourth annual 
Spring Flower Basket Sale will 
be underway starting February 
1. Orders will be due on Friday, 
March 8, 2019. The beautiful 
basket varieties from Bloch’s 
Farm will be the same as last 
year. Order forms will be available in the gift shop and the front 
desk during the sale. Pickup date will be Friday, May 3 from 2 to 
6 p.m. 

I will be looking for volunteers to spend an hour or so over the 
lunch hours to take orders outside the Ripon Medical Center 
Journeys Commons. Anyone interested, please call me at (920) 
229-9827 or e-mail me at radenemae1@gmail.com. for more 
information.  

Thank You,

Radene Abel, Chairperson, Flower Basket Sale

BRAT FRY FUND-RAISER
The brat fry fund-raisers are 
scheduled, and we are getting 
ready! The holidays are over and 
before you know it, it will be time 
for summer and brats. Monetary 
donations will be collected at the 
luncheons to purchase supplies 
to keep our costs down. We will 
be looking for workers for the four 
dates scheduled for this year. 

The dates for the brat fry sales 
are listed below. Please mark your 
calendars so you can be sure to 
attend and/or support us. Looking  
forward to seeing you all there.

Friday, April 26 • Friday, May 10 
Saturday, June 8 • Saturday, September 14

Patricia and Wayne Albright Chairpersons, Brat Fry Fund-Raiser

Cook Linda Stellmacher



FUND-RAISING 
Thank you to all who made these events so successful this year!

Jackie Halverson, Chairperson, Fund-Raising 

LIGHTS OF LOVE AND RAFFLE

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY BAKE SALE

GIFT SHOP



RMC Auxiliary  
Board Members 
Barb Miller, President 

(920) 748-6189 | millerbandj@charter.net

Julie Stellmacher, Vice President

(920) 369-0044 | thomas.julie.stellmacher@gmail.com

Ann McDonald, Secretary 

(920) 748-5959 | sannmcdonald19@yahoo.com

Bobbie Pollesch, Treasurer 

(920) 294-3059 | bobbiepollesch@hotmail.com

Barb Benkoski, Community Health Education 

(920) 748-6339 | benkoskib@gmail.com

Sandy Krueger, Public Policy Education

(920) 748-2187 | kruegersandraj@yahoo.co

Georgia Stellmacher, Programs 

(920) 346-5607 | stellmacher.gaj@gmail.com

Donna Schulz, Membership

(920) 203-7523 | jondonna@hotmail.com

Mary Schieffer, Gift Shop

(920) 767-0029 | rms1721@charter.net

Linda Stellmacher, Sewing

(920) 896-2805 | lindastellmacher@ymail.com

Barb Ann Behlen, Newsletter

(920) 294-6229 | barbbe@charter.net

Kim Bresser, RMC Volunteer Coordinator 

(920) 745-3670 | kimberly.bresser@ssmhealth.com 

Vacant/Fund-Raising 

Upcoming Events
January 30	 Nutman Sale, RMC Lobby 	 9 a.m. to 3 p.m.
January 31	 PRN Uniform & Linen Sale	 9 a.m. to 3 p.m.
February 1 	 Flower Basket Sale 	 Ongoing to March 8
February 13	 Auxiliary Board Meeting, Volunteer Activity Room 	 9 a.m. to 11 a.m.
February 13	 Treats for Your Sweets Bake Sale	 9 a.m. to 2 p.m.
February 20	 Collective Goods Book Sale 	 10 a.m. to 3 p.m.
February 25	 Auxiliary Luncheon/Meeting	 12 to 2:00 p.m. 
March 13	 Auxiliary Board Meeting, Volunteer Activity Room 	 9 to 11 a.m.
March 26	 District Spring Meeting, RMC Ripon
April 4	 Nutman Sale, RMC Lobby 	 9 a.m. to 3 p.m.
April 8	 PTK Sale (clothing & jewelry)	 11 a.m. to 5 p.m.
April 9	 PTK Sale (clothing & jewelry)	 9 a.m. to 1 p.m.
April 10	 Auxiliary Board Meeting, Volunteer Activity Room 	 9 to 11 a.m.
April 17 	 Advocacy Day, Madison	 9 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.
April 26	 Brat Fry, Webster’s Marketplace	 9 a.m. to 3 p.m.
May 3	 Flower Basket Pick Up - Bloch’s, Green Lake	 2 to 6 p.m.	
May 8	 Auxiliary Board Meeting, Volunteer Activity Room 	 9 to 11 a.m.
May 10	 Brat Fry, Webster’s Marketplace	 9 a.m. to 3 p.m.
June 8	 Brat Fry, Webster’s Marketplace	 9 a.m. to 3 p.m.



10” Hanging Basket 
Petunia Indian  
Summer $22 

QTY:____ 

10” Hanging Basket 
Super Elfin 

Mixed Impatiens $22 

QTY:____ 

10”  Hanging Basket  
Rockapulco Coral  

Reef  Impatiens $22 

QTY:____ 

10”  Hanging Basket  
Non-Stop  

Yellow Begonia $22 

QTY:____ 

10” Hanging Basket 
Laguna Sky Blue $22 

QTY:____ 

10” Hanging Basket 
Supetunia Pretty  
Much Picasso $22  

QTY:____ 

10” Hanging Basket 
Supertunia Bordeaux $22 

QTY:____ 

10” Hanging Basket 
Petunia Raspberry  

Blast $22 

QTY:____ 

12” Hanging Basket 
 Night Sky Combo $30 

QTY:____ 

 Descriptions:  

10” Hanging Basket Petunia ‘Indian Summer’- Will last all season with blossoms of stunning mixed shades of oranges & yellows.  
10” Hanging Basket Supertunia ‘Pretty Much Picasso’-Unique flowers sporting violet purple centers edged in lime green.  
10” Hanging Basket Supertunia ‘Bordeaux’-A beautiful full trailing petunia covered with large Purple bicolor flowers.  
10” Hanging Basket ‘Raspberry Blast’ Petunia-Trailing pink blooms edged in deep cerise violet very low maintenance. 
12” Night Sky Combo Hanging Basket- A stunning combo of Royal Velvet Supertunia, White Bacopa, & Superbells Yellow.  
12” Spicy Sun Combo Hanging Basket- A Hot Mix of Superbena Coral Red, Royal Velvet Supertunia, & Superbells Tequila Sunrise.  
12” Sangria Sun Combo Hanging Basket- A cool combination of Bordeaux Supertunia, Mini Silver Supertunia & Superbena Burgundy. 
10” Hanging Basket Impatiens ‘Super Elfin Mix’- A Beautiful mix of bright clear impatiens to lighten up a shady area. 
10” Hanging Basket Lobelia ‘Laguna Sky Blue’-Small bright flowers cover this plant in an explosion of blue. Part sun and consistent moisture.  
10” Hanging Basket Coral Reef Impatiens-This plant forms a mound of deep green foliage covered in a profusion of rosebud-like flowers. 
10” Yellow Non-Stop Begonia Hanging Basket– Continuously producing myriads of magnificent and huge flowers mid-spring to frost.  
12” Northern Lights Shade Combo Hanging Basket- A Proven Winners combination. Pink and orange Begonias & lilac Lobelia. 
12” Coral Reef  Shade Combo Hanging Basket- A pop of color for a shady spot. Coral Reef Impatiens, Golden Lysimachia, and Sky Blue Lobelia. 

All  sales subject to availability.  

12” Hanging Basket 
Spicy Sun Combo $30 

QTY:____  

12” Hanging Basket  
Sangria Sun Combo $30 

QTY:____ 

12” Hanging Basket  
Northern Lights $30 

QTY:____ 

12” Hanging Basket 
Coral Reef $30 

QTY:____ 

(Continued on back page.)

Ripon Medical Center Auxiliary  
2019 Flower Order Form
Order Deadline: March 8, 2019

Order pick up at Bloch’s Farm  
on May 3, 2 to 6 p.m.

Name: _______________________________
Phone: _______________________________
Email: _______________________________



agnesian.com

Completed order forms can be:

1) Turned in at the RMC Gift Shop

2) Mailed to: RMC Auxiliary (845 Parkside, Ripon WI 54971)

3) Payment must be made at the time of order. Checks should be made payable to RMC Auxiliary or patrons can visit  
 the Gift Shop (9:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. M - F) to pay via Credit Card or Quick Charge.

If you have questions please contact: Radene Abel at (920) 229-9827 

Descriptions 

10” Hanging Basket Petunia ‘Indian Summer’ 
Will last all season with blossoms of stunning mixed 
shades of oranges & yellows. 

10” Hanging Basket Supertunia ‘Pretty Much Picasso’ 
Unique flowers sporting violet purple centers edged in lime 
green. 

10” Hanging Basket Supertunia ‘Bordeaux’ 
A beautiful full trailing petunia covered with large purple 
bicolor flowers. 

10” Hanging Basket ‘Raspberry Blast’ Petunia 
Trailing pink blooms edged in deep cerise violet, very low 
maintenance. 

12” Night Sky Combo Hanging Basket 
A stunning combo of Royal Velvet Supertunia, White Bacopa 
& Superbells Yellow. 

12” Spicy Sun Combo Hanging Basket 
A hot mix of Superbena Coral Red, Royal Velvet Supertunia 
& Superbells Tequila Sunrise. 

12” Sangria Sun Combo Hanging Basket 
A cool combination of Bordeaux Supertunia, Mini Silver 
Supertunia & Superbena Burgundy. 

 

10” Hanging Basket Impatiens ‘Super Elfin Mix’ 
A Beautiful mix of bright clear impatiens to lighten up  
a shady area. 

10” Hanging Basket Lobelia ‘Laguna Sky Blue’ 
Small bright flowers cover this plant in an explosion of blue. 
Part sun and consistent moisture. 

10” Hanging Basket Coral Reef Impatiens 
This plant forms a mound of deep green foliage covered in  
a profusion of rosebud-like flowers. 

10” Yellow Non-Stop Begonia Hanging Basket 
Continuously producing myriads of magnificent and huge 
flowers mid-spring to frost. 

12” Northern Lights Shade Combo Hanging Basket 
A proven winner’s combination. Pink and orange Begonias  
& lilac Lobelia. 

12” Coral Reef Shade Combo Hanging Basket 
A pop of color for a shady spot. Coral Reef Impatiens, 
Golden Lysimachia and Sky Blue Lobelia. 

All sales subject to availability. 





845 Parkside Street 
Ripon, WI 54971

A U X I L I A R Y  N E W S L E T T E R
J A N U A R Y  2 0 1 9heartline

The purpose of life 
is not to be happy 
- but to matter, 

to be productive, 
to be useful, to 

have it make some 
difference that you 
have lived at all. 

~ Leo Rosten 


